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Friday 7th June 2024 

Recycle 4 School 

Thank you to everyone who donated 
bags of clothes, shoes, handbags etc 
to our recent recycling collection and 
to the PTFA for       
organising.  

We raised  
£123.20! 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98.9% 95.3% 99.3% 90.0% 91.9% 94.5% 98.1% 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Tyler 

Year 1:  Esme 

Year 2:  Luna 

Year 3:  Joshua  

Year 4:  Kahlil 

Year 5:  Hugo  

Year 6:  Leo M.  

Football Superstar 

Harriet has successfully completed 
her first year with Bolton Wanderers       

Development Squad and has been 
awarded Trainer of the Season! 

Congratulations Harriet! 



In Reception...Reception have had a  

super first week back! We have been 
learning about teen numbers in Maths 
and how to build them using numicon. In 
Literacy, we have been reading 'Naughty 
Bus'. The bus has been up to mischievous 
tricks in our classroom overnight!               
I wonder what the bus will get up to over 
the weekend..?  

In Year 1…This week, Year 1 have 
been planting beans to observe how 
they grow in Science! We will be 
tracking their progress for the next 
few weeks.  The children have also 
been considering how to make the 
world a kinder place in PSHE!   

In Year 2...In Maths, we have been learning 

about time and are working extremely hard to tell 
the time in 5 minutes intervals.  In PSHE, we have 
looked at different emotions and how to recognise 
these. Our Music lesson linked to this perfectly as 
we sang songs in different ways based on a given 
emotion. We then discussed how the pitch might 
change as a result. For example, how our voices 
would sound if we were feeling  excited compared 
to if we were feeling sad.  

In Year 3...Wow! Year 3 have absolutely 

blown my socks off this week with the      
mature and resilient way they have tackled 
the Year 3 summer tests. We are all very 
proud of them! In Science we have been 
learning about different light sources.          
In DT we have investigated shell structures 
using different types of packaging . 

In Year 4...We have been learning about the 

Bible in RE and how important it is in guiding and 
supporting Christians throughout their lives. In 
Maths we have revisited bar charts, decimals and 
fractions - you may have seen our tweet! Tonight 
it is our first 'Maths Tutor Club' and all of Year 4 
are welcome! A huge thank you to Mrs Sykes for 
helping us. Miss Silver continues to be poorly and 
we are all sending her all our love for a speedy 
recovery.   

In Year 5...This week Year 5 have completed 

persuasive leaflets. I am blown away by the 
quality of what they have produced, but also the 
passion for animal conservation. We have also 
started our new text in English which we are 
excited to discover more about! In Science we 
have completed 'double page spreads' about all 
we know about Earth and Space! A busy but 
productive first week back.   

In Year 6...In English, we have been 
writing about the 7 characteristics 
of Living Things and preparing a 
persuasive advert about climate 
change. In Maths we have started a 
revision topic on shape and angles. 



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football and Rugby Superstars; Heidi (Players Player and Parents Player of the Year  
trophies from Whittle Hall JFC), Logan (Under 8’s Cosmo’s Player of the Year trophy), 
Georgia (Player of the Match trophy from Cromwell Vulcans JFC), Arthur (Top  
Tackler certificate from Latchford Giants ARLFC) and Jude (Football Cup Final Winner 
medal). 

 Super Swimmer; Emily (Swim certificate and badge Level 10). 

 Dance Superstars; Ellie (Star of the Week certificate from Sarah Royle School of 
Dance). 

 Gymnasts; Eva (Gymnast of the Month certificate from Penketh Gymnastics Club), 
Asher (Level 2 certificate from Penketh Gymnastics Club) and Luke (certificate from 
Beth Tweddle Gymnastics). 

 Kristy, who gained Kumon Level 4A in Mathematics.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Reception:  Joshua 

Year 1:  Caleb 

Year 2:  Charlotte 

Year 3:  Arthur 

Year 4:  Daniel 

Year 5:  Rose 

Year 6:  Owen  

 

 

 

Monday 3rd June – Friday 14th June: Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Monday 10th June – Friday 21st June: Parent and Pupil surveys 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June: Year 1 Phonic Screening Check  

Wednesday 12th June: Year 1 and 2 Trip to The Bridgewater Hall, KS1 Concert 
‘Here come the Dinosaurs’ (Manchester) 

Wednesday 19th June – Friday 21st June: Year 6 residential trip to PGL       
Winmarleigh Hall  

 

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Tomato &            

Mascarpone Pasta 

Bake (v) 

Quorn Nuggets (v) 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Chocolate Ice Cream 

Roll 

Cajun Chicken in a 

bun 

Vegetarian Burger 

in a bun (v) 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fruit Segments  or 

Yoghurt 

Chicken Tikka       

Masala 

Baguette Pizza 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Apple Crumble & 

Custard 

Oven Baked Fish or 

Chicken Goujons with 

Chips 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Homemade Biscuit 

Pork Meatballs &    

Pasta 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly & Fruit 

 

 


